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Designation of Court Holidays  -  Supreme Court Registry 
 
 
Rule 976 of the Uniform Civil Procedure Rules provides that the Registry must be 
open on each day other than a Saturday, Sunday or court holiday.  For the purposes 
of that rule, and in relation to the Supreme Court Registries, I designate the 2nd 
January, 2004 as a court holiday.   This Practice Direction is to be read in conjunction 
with Practice Direction 3 of 2000. 
 
 
 
 
         (Paul de Jersey) 
         Chief Justice 
 
         27th November, 2003 
 
 
 
 
 
         K.T. Toogood 
         Principal Registrar 
 
         27th November, 2003 


